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[ POEA ADVISORY NO. 6, SERIES 2004, July 22,
2004 ]

MARKETING MISSIONS TO THE MIDDLE EAST FOR THE
DEPLOYMENT OF OFWS TO IRAQ

In view of the volatile situation in Iraq and the Gulf Area, licensed recruitment
agencies who are embarking on marketing missions in the Middle East are advised
to inform the POEA of their marketing plans, including schedules, for proper
coordination with the concerned Philippine Overseas Labor Office.  The Mission will
be appropriately apprised on the advisability of pursuing the marketing trip at this
time and assisted on the appropriate arrangements for their visit.




For the guidance of all concerned.



Adopted: 22 July 2004



(SGD.) ROSALINDA DIMAPILIS BALDOZ

Administrator
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